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Greater Lakes Mental Health Foundation
2017 Q3
9330 59th Ave. SW, Lakewood, WA  98499
(253) 581-7020, http://www.glmhc.org

Greater Lakes strives to align our facilities, programs, staffing and behavior 
with our values. We maintain high expectations for ourselves and hold 
ourselves accountable to each other and those we serve.

This award went towards programs and operational expenses.
For more information please read the attached report from Greater Lakes Mental Health Foundation.



 

June 21, 2018  

 

Marilyn Sheldon, Director  

Tulalip Tribe of Indians  

8802 27th Avenue NE 

Tulalip, WA  98271-9694 

Dear Ms. Sheldon:  

We greatly appreciate the Tulalip Tribe of Indians’ generous grant of  to Greater Lakes Mental 

Healthcare (Code Q3 2017 14.2), which we received in December of 2017. The grant was expended 

between January 1 and May 31, and was used to assist 41 people experiencing urgent financial needs.  

 

Your grant allowed us to provide clients with basic needs such as food, shelter, medication and 

transportation, and this assistance was critical to keeping them on the path to recovery. Below is a table 

of the categories and amounts of the grant expenditures, and I am happy to provide more detail if you 

wish. As requested, I have attached photos of a few clients who were assisted by the Emergency Needs 

Fund. 

 

   People Helped    Item   Cost   

20  Bus passes   

10  Housing Assistance  

5  Clothing and food  

3   Car repair assistance  

2   Medication    

1  Glasses    

      

Thank you again for your generous support. You are truly helping to make a big difference in the lives of 

our clients, and we are grateful for all you do!   Please don’t hesitate to call me at 253-620-5135 if you 

have any questions.  

Sincerely, 

 

Terri L. Card, President and CEO 

Greater Lakes Mental Healthcare  

 






